From: Garcia, Sarah 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 11:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel report - Suzet McKinney, Deputy Commisisner

Hi Steve, 

Report from Suzet McKinney, Deputy Commissioner, conference in Philadelphia, PA on March 17-20, 2014.

Purpose of meeting 

Meeting with FEMA/NAC (National Advisory Council) discussed the NAC overview and member expectation, unclassified threat briefing, big city emergency management perspective, disability inclusive emergency management-policy, operations and compliance updates, etc.

There was no honoraria for the event. The expenses were reasonable. 

